
Deep South Sanitation customers 
Reminder, effective11/13/2024, the replacement 
fee for trash cans is $60, and this fee will be 
charged to the residence. 

In the event that a can needs to be replaced due 
to normal wear and tear, manufacturer defects, 
or acts of God, Deep South Sanitation will 
assume the costs of the cans. 

If you need any additional help with this matter, you 
can call Deep South at 229-559-0200. 
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